
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
January 21, 2025

  
Dear Friends of Heritage Elementary: 

 

“Giving is not just about making a donation. It is about making a difference.” – 
Kathy Calvin 

 
At Heritage Elementary, we believe that all students should be prepared to think deeply and to think well, 
regardless of their age or background. The STEAM program is a way of teaching children the inter- 
relationships between subjects, allowing them to see how all things relate to each other -  in school and in 
life. We are the only STEAM Magnet Elementary Program in the Tustin Unified School District. 

 
This year we invite you to be a partner in our Performing Arts Program. We will be staging Madagascar 
Jr. with over 150 students performing across three casts. Our students are working hard to learn their parts, 
songs, and choreography. They are practicing diligently for the next 14 weeks. This will be Heritage 
Elementary’s 4th annual musical theater production with six shows on April 4-6, 2025.  

 
We encourage you or your business to advertise in our show’s program.  The performances are 
highly anticipated, and seats are filled every year. We typically have at least 300 audience members 
per show. As a thank you for your donation, we plan to promote your business as a sponsor on our 
school's PTA Website: www.heritageaviators.com. We are looking for monetary donations or items 
that will help create a successful production. 
 
We kindly request that you complete the enclosed advertisement form and provide payment before 
the deadline of March 7, 2025.  

 
Heritage Elementary School PTA is a non- profit organization and our Tax ID number is 90-1132519. 

Please address any donations made to the school: 

Heritage Elementary School PTA 
Attn: Pia Lewis 
15400 Lansdowne Rd 
Tustin, CA 92782 

 
You may contact our PTA President, Pia Lewis at heritagesteamptapresident@gmail.com  for any 
questions or concerns. You may also reach out to our school Principal Courtney Smith at (714) 430-2066 
for any other information you may need to make your donation or questions you may have about our 
elementary school. 

 
Thank you for your support and we look forward to building our school with you as our partner! 

 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Courtney Smith  Pia Lewis 
Principal PTA President 


